COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION
MINUTES
MAY 21, 2007

THE MONTHLY MEETING OF THE COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES
ASSOCIATION WAS A CATERED LUNCHEON HELD AT WEST COBB SENIOR
CENTER WITH 85 IN ATTENDANCE.

THE INVOCATION WAS GIVEN BY JOHN LASTER FOLLOWED BY THE
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE TO THE FLAG.

PRESIDENT ROSWELL STORY WELCOMED EVERYONE AND RECOGNIZED NEW
MEMBERS, FIRST TIME ATTENDEES AND ASKED IF WE KNEW ANYONE
WHO WAS SICK. WE WERE INFORMED THAT RUTH HAGOOD, HAROLD
DAVIS, NATHAN WILSON EDWARD KELLY AND MARGE YOUNG WERE SICK.
WE WISH THEM ALL A SPEEDY RECOVERY.

FOLLOWING A BRIEF MEETING, A DELICIQUS LUNCHEON CATERED BY
WALLACE FOODS WAS ENJOYED BY ALL. THE LUNCH CONSISTED OF

FRIED CHICKEN, HAM, POTATO SALAD, COLE SLAW, BAKED BEANS,

ROLLS, TEA, COFFEE AND ASSORTED PIES.

THANKS TO RUBY LOWRY AND EVERYONE INVOLVED FOR MAKING THE
LUNCHEON A HUGE SUCCESS.

AFTER FELLOWSHIP WITH EACH OTHER WE ADJOURNED AT
APPROXIMATELY 1:00 P.M.
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